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Notice of Budget Committee Meeting and
Public Hearing on possible uses of State Revenue Sharing Funds

April 29, 2022

NOTICE IS HERBY GIVEN, pursuant to ORS 294.426 that a public meetings of the Budget Committee of
the City of Coburg, Lane County, State of Oregon, on the budget for the fiscal year July 1, 2022 to June
30, 2023, will be held at Coburg City Hall, 91136 N. Willamette St, Coburg or through Zoom by pre-
registering no later than 3:00 pm the day of the meetings. Meetings are livestreamed and posted
notices are accessible from the City’s website www.coburgoregon.org

The first meeting will take place on Tuesday, May 24 at 6:00 pm. The purpose of this meeting is to
receive the budget message. This is a public meeting where deliberation of the Budget Committee will

take place.

The Second meeting will take place on Tuesday, May 31 at 6:15 pm. The purpose of this meeting is
to take public comment. Any person may attend the meeting and discuss the proposed programs with
the Budget Committee. In addition, the Coburg Budget Committee will hold a public hearing on the
possible uses of State Revenue Sharing Funds for the Fiscal Year 2022-23 in accordance with ORS

221.770.

A copy of the budget documents may be inspected or obtained on or after May 20, 2022 at City Hall
between the hours of 8:00 am and 5:00 pm.

Subsequent meetings of the Budget Committee may be held as necessary.

N A QAL

Sammy L. Egbert, Cltmt;or

This notice is posted at City Hall on the City’s website and to all Budget Committee Members, Mayor, City
Administrator and Department Heads on April 29, 2022. Published in the Register Guard on May 11, 2022.
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